
HVNS MEETING – 3/14/12 

 Meeting called to order at 7:08 PM by Chuck Sharpe. 

 Kurt (EAC – Ann Arbor), who is a friend of Mark was welcomed as a guest along with newcomers Louise 

(collects Presidential Dollars) and Andrea (who wants to learn more). 

 Auction - detailed information on number of items and proceeds for the club were not available at the 

time these notes were published. 

 Secretary/Treasurer – Check from PANS received for co-hosting their February show.  Checking account 

balance for HVNS presented. 

 Shirts – Ken talked about how they will be the same color and have a collar.  Option of a pocket or no 

pocket.  Cost will be $19 for a dark green polo.  Will have “Huron Valley Numismatic Society” and a coin 

motif (similar to our logo) embroidered on the front for a cost of $4.  They will be complete in three days 

prior to the next club show. 

o Discussion – Darlene mentioned that people got 2 or 3 per person in Flint.  Chuck responded 

saying HVNS would purchase one shirt per member.  A motion was made to this effect by Chuck, 

seconded by Jim Motley and passed. 

 National Coin Week – Ken asked members to bring in their items for the library displays.  The theme is 

the History of Coinage.  Which libraries are participating was asked. 

 Guenter spoke about an event with the Milford Historical Society on 5/19/12 from 1-4 PM.  The former 

is hosting an open housed and we are invited to have an HVNS table on the porch at the Museum. 

o Will include Civil War tokens, Michigan obsolete currency, Michigan National Currency notes 

and our HVNS elongated cents. 

o A second event led by the Milford Historical Society will be happening 7/21-22 at Milford High 

School (similar to the one in Milford Central Park last year).  The 150th Anniversary of the Civil 

War will be the topic again.  Darlene questioned the value of participation with Chuck and 

Guenter mentioning club exposure as a benefit. 

o Boy Scout Program received positive feedback from the parents and specifically cited the 

individual attention given to each scout by the club members participating.  We will do this 

event again next February. 

 Al introduced Mark who gave an extensive and interesting member presentation on the topic of Modern 

Swedish Coinage. 

 Attendance awards presented by Heidi. 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:50 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

David M. Engel 
Secretary/Treasurer 
April 15, 2012 


